BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS
OF NORTHEAST OHIO

To Whom it may concern:

Lanai Barrett has been a member of the Boys & Girls Club for approximately 9 years. As her Site Director
| have seen her grown and blossom over the past 7 years with our organization. | have seen her maturity
grow as she participated in everything we had to offer in our after-school programs, such as Smart Girls,
Smart Leaders, Keystone Club, Clean-up Club, and sports activities. Lanai has been admired by a lot of
her peers because of her dedication and hard work to help maintain the clubs upkept and balance her
homework and cooperate work study projects. Lanai has been a tremendous help in and around our
club. She consistently showing and demonstrating the leadership skills that she learned while being at

the club. | strongly recommend her to be a candidate for this year’s Youth of the Year competition.

Sincerely,

Taylaura Tate
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Protecting with Purpose!

Dear Boys and Girls Club of Northeast Ohio,

| strongly recommend Lanai Barret as a nominee for the 2022 Boys and Girls Club youth of the year.

Over the past year, Lanai has been a huge help at Raven’s House. Raven’s House Provides youth
between the ages of 7 to 17 years of age with emergency home based structure, education, daily
routine, socialization/integrated activities that will enable them to adapt in the society and reunification
with their families. Lanai has planned activities and spent a lot of time with the young ladies here and
have built life changing relationships with them. Our board appreciates all her hard work, and the
volunteer hours she put in for our program and in the surrounding community. She’s a great leader, and
we can’t wait to see how she flourishes throughout her years. We wish her nothing but the best on her

future endeavors.

Sincerely,

M. Sullivan and the Raven’s House Family.



